
Notice of Intent to Award 

And  

Public Comment Period 
April 16, 2020 

 

The Nebraska Department of Banking and Finance states its intention to 
designate an Administrator of the Single Bank Pooled Method (SBPM) on or about 
May 1, 2020. 

Pursuant to:  Nebraska Department of Banking and Finance RFP 2020-001 

For:  Administrator of Single Bank Pooled Method 

Intended appointee:   Nebraska Bankers Insurance and Services Company 
(NBISCO) 

Any member of the public may comment on this notice of intent to award, the 
contents of RFP 2020-001, the intended appointee and the proposal response of 
the Nebraska Bankers and Insurance and Services Company from this date until 
5:00 pm (the close of business) on April 30, 2020 by emailing said comments to 
mark.quandahl@nebraska.gov 

 

Nebraska Department of Banking and Finance 

By Mark Quandahl, Director 
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